JACK SECHER TAKES OVER KLEIN’S
RESTAURANT

C—

Mr. Jack Secher of Klein’s Restaur-
ant at 1714 Murray Avenue, Squirrel
Hill, has announced that Klein's will
be closed up until June 1. During this
period the restaurant will be entirely
remodeled and renovated, and when
complete will probably be one of the
city’'s outstanding delicatessen shops
and grill rooms. It will be known after
its reopening as Secher’'s Food Shop,
and Mr. Secher plans to make it the

most popular stopping place in Squirrel
Hill.




